



Room 405 70 Whitehall London, SW1A 2AS

Geof Emmett

By email: request-680012-40c7e72c@whatdotheyknow.com

FOI Reference: FOI2020/10140

25/08/2020

Dear Geof Emmett

I refer to your request where you asked:

"Freedom of Information request - Covid-19

Dear Prime Minister's Office,

Please supply the following on Covid-19

- 1. Is there an electron micro-graph of the pure and fully characterised virus (SARS-CoV-2)?
- 2. What is the name of the primary specialist peer reviewed paper in which said virus is illustrated and its full genetic information described?
- 3. What is the name of the primary specialist peer reviewed paper which provides unequivocal proof that the 'Covid-19' virus is the sole cause of a particular disease?
- 4. Where is (if there is proof of SARS-CoV-2) its antibody test that fulfils the Koch postulates and has a false positive below 30%; that can confirm being infected by

SARS-CoV-2?

Should I not hear from you within 20 days with full answers to the above points, everyone will be entitled to assume that 1, 2, 3 & 4 are not proven to exist, and that there is no true scientific evidence for the virus causing 'Covid-19'; and that all related legislation are null and void."

I am writing to advise you that following a search of our paper and electronic records, I have established that the information you requested is not held by the Cabinet Office.

You may wish to try contacting The Scientific Advisory Group for Emergencies (SAGE) at this link sage@go-science.gov.uk, or Department for Business, Energy & Industrial Strategy at this link: enquiries@beis.gov.uk, who may be able to help you with your request.

You might also be interested in the information which SAGE is publishing on GOV.UK about its role and the issues that it has been discussing; which can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/groups/scientific-advisory-group-for-emergencies-sage-coronavirus-covid-19-response

If you have any queries about this letter, please contact the FOI Team quoting the reference number above.

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request or wish to request an internal review, you should write to:

Eirian Walsh Atkins Cabinet Office 70 Whitehall London SW1A 2AS

email: foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

You should note that the Cabinet Office will not normally accept an application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date that the reply was issued. If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by Cabinet Office. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

FOI Team

Cabinet Office